

April 26, 2017

Danny Beyhan President

Kenneth C. Leach

Kerwin Gober *Treasurer*

Kathy Jo Myers Secretary

Dr. Toni H. Pendergrass
San Juan College President

Ken Hare *San Juan College Board Chairman*

Gayle Dean

Executive Director

Tucker Bayless
Scott Bird
Marjorie Black
John Buffington
Dr. Robert J. Burns
Gwen Clouthier
Curtis R. Gurley
Dr. James Henderson
Jeff Howle
Chad King
Rhonda Ledford
Joshua D. Payne
Janel Ryan

Mark J. Stockham Beverly Taylor Revis Taylor Arvin Trujillo *Board Members*

Len Scalzi

Mr. Tom Stewart

President

Native Plant Society of New Mexico

P.O. Box 35388

Albuquerque, NM 87176-5388

Dear Mr. Stewart:

On behalf of the San Juan College Foundation Board, I wish to express our sincere appreciation for The Native Plant Society of New Mexico's gift of \$600.00 towards the Herbarium Support Fund. We received your gift on April 21st by check number 5204, dated 4/5/2017. We are grateful for the investment you have made and for your commitment to the College.

With your support and the gifts of many others, the San Juan College Foundation provides funding for academic programs, special projects, faculty recognition, and student scholarships that cannot be provided by state or federal sources. We are fortunate to be part of a very giving community that cares so deeply about the education of our citizens. Your gift is, in fact, a gift to the greater community that will continue to pay high dividends for many years to come.

We sincerely value your friendship and hope that you will have many opportunities to participate in the life of San Juan College. Again, thank you for your gift.

With warm regards,

Gayle Dean

Executive Director

GD/lp

"Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world."

-Nelson Mandela

Please keep this letter for your records. It is your official charitable tax receipt.

No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.

Mike Lacey
Richard Ledbetter
T. Greg Merrion
Jason Sandel
Jan Tucker
Ex-Officio



April 19, 2016

Pam McBride Native Plant Society of New Mexico P.O. Box 35388 Albuquerque, NM 87176-5388

Dear Pam,

We would like to thank the Native Plant Society of New Mexico for your recent generous donation to the San Juan College Herbarium. The donation will enable the continuation of priority activities to expand Herbarium collections and characterize New Mexico flora. Specifically, the donation will support the ongoing characterization of vegetation in the Rio Costilla Land Grant among other areas. The donation will also be used to buy essential herbarium supplies and enable collaboration with other herbaria. The generosity of the Native Plant Society will help ensure the continued operation of the San Juan College Herbarium for the benefit of students, the public, and the scientific community. Thank you for your gift.

As requested, we will be pleased to provide a brief summary on the disposition of funds at the end of 2017. The summary will address the most recent donation and the prior donation from November 2016 as both will be expended during the summer of 2017.

Sincerely,

Kenneth D. Heil

Professor Emeritus

School of Science, Mathematics & Engineering

Konneth D. Weel

San Juan College

4601 College Avenue

Farmington, NM 87402

Steven Perkins

Assistant Professor Biology and Ecology School of Science, Mathematics & Engineering

San Juan College

4601 College Avenue

Farmington, NM 87402